
H O R A C E   M A N N   S C H O O L 
Bronx, New York 10471 

 

 
 
 
 
 
June 14, 2012 
 
 
Dear Alumni/ae, 
 
The Office of the District Attorney in the County of the Bronx has requested that I post 
the following information on the School’s website: 
 

“District Attorney Robert Johnson is encouraging anyone with 
information about possible inappropriate behavior by staff members at 
the Horace Mann School to come forward. The hotline number is  
(718) 838-7382. All calls to the hotline will be kept confidential.” 

 
I continue to make reading your email messages a priority. Please be patient as I 
endeavor to respond to each one.  
 
With great respect, I am 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Thomas M. Kelly, P’ 18 
Head of School 
 
 
cc: Horace Mann School Board of Trustees 
 Horace Mann School Administration, Faculty & Staff 
 Horace Mann School Families 
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